
Dear Students and Parents, 

We are excited to announce a variety of extra-curricular opportunities available for our students 

this semester. Participation in these activities not only enhances skills but also fosters a sense of 

community and personal growth. 

Available Activities: 

• Art Club: Weekly meetings every Wednesday from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM. 

• Debate Team: Practices every Thursday at 4:00 PM. Beginners are welcome! 

• Science Fair Preparation: Sessions on Mondays at 3:30 PM. 

• Drama Society: Auditions for the upcoming play will be held next Friday. 

• Sports Teams: Sign up for soccer, basketball, and track & field by the end of this week. 

Please encourage your child to participate in these enriching activities. For further information or 

inquiries, feel free to contact us at info@schoolname.edu. 

Best Regards, 

The Extra-Curricular Committee 
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